
   

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Risk Management – 702 East Montecito Street, Santa Barbara, CA 93103 

 

January 6, 2012 

 

 

Jeanine Townsend 

Clerk to the Board 

State Water Resources Control Board 

P.O. Box 100 

Sacramento, CA 95812-2000  

 

RE:   Comment Letter – Mission Linen Supply UST Case Closure Summary 

702 East Montecito Street, Santa Barbara, California  

 

Dear Ms. Townsend: 

 

Mission Linen Supply (Mission) is submitting this comment letter pursuant to the Notice of 

Opportunity for Public Comment correspondence dated December 21, 2011 that included the 

State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB) UST Case Closure Summary for the above 

referenced site.  Mission would like to provide the following two comments.     

 

1. We appreciate and support the SWRCB petition process as it has provided a forum for an 

independent, third-party review of the technical and regulatory issues which we firmly 

believe was needed in this case.  The SWRCB staff involved (Ben Wright and George 

Lockwood) were professional and objective in the process and evaluation.                                      

 

2. We concur with the technical analysis and opinions of the SWRCB included in the UST 

Case Closure Summary.  This document was reviewed by our three technical consultants 

that were involved in the project with more than 60 years of combined environmental 

consulting experience including two California-registered professional geologists.       

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding this letter.   

 

Regards,   

 

 
Don Bock, ARM 

Director of Risk Management 

Mission Linen Supply 

 

Cc: Don Moore, ERS 

 Bob Boudra, URS  

 Norm Colby, CGC 

Public Comment
UST Case Closure - Mission Linen Supply

Deadline: 1/20/12 by 12:00 noon

1-6-12


